
Tuesday 12th September 2023 

 

Update on Gabriel House - we are sorry to advise that electrical checks on the building 

are taking longer than anticipated. We share your frustration and are keen to have the 

children back to face to face learning as soon as possible. We will continue to update 

you as soon as we have any information Durham Council are progressing as quickly as 

possible. Thank you for your continued patience and support. 

 

Lianne Peart 

Headteacher 

 


